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Mission 

Allegro Foundation...a Champion for Children 

with Disabilities is a nonprofit  501(c)3 

organization that combines movement instruction 

with medical and educational expertise, creating 

new techniques to teach children with disabilities 

and enhance their quality of life. 

Foundation 
...a Champion for Children with Disabilities 

Allegro teaches more than 700 children with 

intellectual disabilities, Down syndrome, orthopedic 

challenges (wheelchairs and walkers), spina bifida, 

autism, cerebral palsy, learning disabilities, muscular 

dystrophy, visual and hearing impairments, children 

ñat-riskò, and children with cancer in FREE classes 

every week!  Allegro Foundation does not 

discriminate against any type of disability! 

Who We Serve 

 

A l l e g r o  S t u d e n t  S p o t l i g h t  

 

When Damian first joined Allegroôs preschool program for 
children at risk with unidentified disabilities, he adamantly 
refused to engage with Allegro instructors. When pressed at 
his initial assessment, Damian broke down in tears, pushed 
the letters poster out of the instructorôs hands, and ran to the 
other side of the gym in a flurry of frustration and anger. Like 
many at risk four-year-old children, Damian had never been 
taught to recognize letters, numbers, shapes, and colors, so 
when tasked with this naming each during the assessment, he 
broke down. Through persistent instruction and enduring 
patience, Damian received the educational support that he 
needs to thrive in elementary school by pairing academic 
concepts (letters, numbers, and counting) with movement 
patterns to activate neural pathways that result in long-term 
memory. When Damian first joined Allegro, he would not 
identify any letters, numbers, or body parts, but by learning 

the letter ñSò through 
shaping his body into the 
form of an S, slithering like 
a snake, and sounding out 
the letter repeatedly in a 
meaningful learning 
activity, Allegro Foundation 
was able to teach Damian 
vital pre-literacy skills. At 
the completion of 26 weeks 
in Allegroôs classes, 
Damian obtained perfect 
scores on letter recognition 
and phonological processing 
as measured by the PF 
Scale.  

Allegro Student Spotlight: Damian 

Lake Wylie Elementary School was chosen as our School of the 
Year for 2015-2016! Thank you so much to the Principal, Brooklyn 

Hough, Assistant Principal, Jinga Patel, the wonderful teachers, 
Beverly Shields, and Megan Gourley and the peer tutors! We look 

forward to having another fantastic year!  

2016 School of the Year 
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Allegro hosted our 7th Annual Golf Invitational at the Golf Club at Ballantyne on September 22nd, 2016!  

7TH ANNUAL GOLF INVITATIONAL 
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UNCC intern, Karah Grossman, with Allegro Student, 

Rich Worrell 

Retired NBA Charlotte Bobcatôs player, Matt Carroll, enjoyed 

a day of golf to raise awareness for Allegro. 

 Friends of Allegro, Suzie and Nick Trivisonno, with Lyn Conger of   

Taylor Richards and Conger at the Allegro Invitational Reception.  
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The 8th Annual Allegro Golf Invitational will be held on Monday, 

September 18th, 2017! Be on the lookout for information! 
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